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Top House lawmakers issue new 
warnings to DOJ, FBI
June 18, 2018

Fox NewsMember Bob Driscoll (Washington, DC) appeared on Fox News on June 18 to discuss top lawmakers’ 
warnings to the Justice Department to turn over documents to Congress. View the full clip here.

Related people
Robert N. Driscoll

http://video.foxnews.com/v/5798911640001/?#sp=show-clips

